
I’m a local resident (post code 2629). I object to the DA.  

A certain amount of customers of Selwyn ski resort is family with kids. Everyone knows kids like play 

snow and even taste it. If recycled water is not drinkable, it's not suitable for making snow.  

The recycled water may pollute very large area of the snowy mountains, not only the area covered 

by snow generated with recycled water, but also all the areas water run when snow melt in Spring, 

the earth, rivers and lakes, plants, wild animals, farm cattle.  

We cannot gamble our vulnerable environment just to help the Selwyn Group to save money.  

 


